
 

 

Hi everyone, 
Here’s our monthly newsletter. Our sector is still a great place to live and work. 
 
Nextdoor.com is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and discuss the issues that effect our sector. Plus, it gives 
me the understanding of the needs of the neighborhoods and I can present strategies for you at the community 
meetings. Always feel free to ask questions or point out concerns with your neighbors by using Nextdoor. I recently 
posted a message on Nextdoor to all the neighborhoods in the sector. The message stated that if you plan on going out 
of town for an extended amount of time please stop by the precinct and fill out a House Watch form. This will be given 
to the patrol units so they can keep an eye on your residence while you are out of town. The form will give the officers 
the days that you’ll be gone and any additional information needed to conduct the house watch. 
 
For those of you that attended Mayor Levar M. Stoney’s town hall meeting on July 31, I wanted to thank you.  It was 
held in the Pine Camp civic center. It was the third district town hall meeting with the mayor. The mayor had his 
department heads in attendance and the audience was encouraged to ask them any questions they may had dealing 
with issues in the district. 
 
I also wanted to thank all that came out and participated in the National Night Out events on Aug 7. Our sector had the 
most in the city. It’s so nice to see all of us being involved in our neighborhoods and communicating issues that make 
this sector so special. 
 
Our sector also hosted the NFL’s Washington Redskins training camp. I hope everyone got a chance to go by and see the 
team in action. The team has been practicing and gearing up for the upcoming season. Even if they aren’t your team it’s 
still exciting to see the live action right here in our sector. 
 
Now some housekeeping notes. For anyone driving near the VCU area, I’m sure you’ve seen the return of the student 
body. They have started to move in and classes start soon.  Please be mindful traveling through this area. Richmond 
Public Schools start soon as well. Tuesday, September 4, to be exact.  So please drive safe, look for students walking or 
biking to school, look for flashing bus lights and the flashing School Zone signs. Let’s all try and keep the students safe 
getting to and from school this year.  
 
I’ve included a 30-day chart that reflects the crime in Sector 412 for the past 30 days compared to last year at the same 
period. 
 
I’ve included a flier that points out some tips on keeping your deliveries and packages safe. Make sure to keep your 
homes and your vehicles locked and secured. Place all items that will be left in you vehicle in your trunk area, out of 
plain view.  Never leave your vehicle unattended and running as that only invites criminal activity. This seems to be an 
on-going problem. Remember don’t be a victim, we can all do this together. 
I thank you all for your time and I’ll be sending out a newsletter next month. 
Let’s all stay focused and let’s stay safe. 
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Lt. Rob Fleming 

(804) 646-4239 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


